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Petition 
The undersigned wish to raise my objection to the proposed development of a secure 
care facility at s88/330B (870 Stuart Highway, Bees Creek).  My objection to this 
proposal is outlined in the attached cover letter to this petition, dated 24/4/2010 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Response 
The Minister has listened to the concerns of local residents in the Bees Creek and 
Cotterill Road areas, and taken the decision not to locate the Secure Care facilities in 
these areas. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


